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The proposal for solar panels on Burch Mountain seems illogical. With the hydroelectric
power available in Chelan and Douglas counties, it seems unnecessary. It will be so
detrimental to the breeding and nesting area for the Sage Grouse that it should be stopped as a
proposal. Let’s not eliminate another bird or animal to supposedly increase our electrical
supply. We don’t need it.
Sara Lippert
saraslippert@mac.com
509-670-7064
1919 Maiden Lane
Wenatchee, WA 98801

Comment #0020
Badger Mountain Project
Docket #210747

mailto:saraslippert@mac.com
mailto:EFSEC@utc.wa.gov
mailto:saraslippert@mac.com

